
Board of Health Meeting Minutes 
May 8, 2010 

 
A Lakeville Board of Health meeting was held on Saturday, May 8, 2010 at 1:00 p.m. at 
the Lakeville Public Library, 4 Precinct Street, Lakeville, MA.  Present at this meeting 
were Health Chairman William E. Garvey, Jr. and Board Member Robert Poillucci.  
Board Member Terrence Flynn and Health Agent Lawrence Perry were absent.  
Recording Secretary was Chairman Garvey. 
 
Chairman Garvey called the Board of Health meeting to order at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Instruction handouts were passed out to town residents, who had concerns and questions 
relative to their wells and septic systems.  Garvey spoke to other Department Heads that 
were present and Town residents, as to what would be required by the Board of Health to 
move back into their homes.  Board members also answered questions from Town 
residents relative to flooding issues.  Upon motion made by Member Poillucci and 
seconded by Chairman Garvey, the Board 
 
VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 3:15 p.m.  Unanimous vote. 
 
 


